
 
 

 

Dear Resident 

 

Neighbourhood Plan: Steering and working groups training 
 

The second well attended working group meeting held on March 27th in 
Kingsdown Village Hall and hosted by Jim Boot and Alison Eardley, looked at 
evidence gathering and mapping – covering important views, green spaces and 
transport (getting around). We would now like to invite everyone - whether 
you have attended previous meetings or not - to a further training session for 
the steering and working groups on 25th April at Kingsdown Village School 
starting at 7pm. This session will focus on the local economy (shops, pubs and 
other businesses) and community facilities (halls, schools, churches etc).  
  
Please come along and lend your local knowledge and expertise. 
  
We look forward to seeing you there, even if you haven't attended any 
previous meetings! 
  

Residents from Ringwould who need a lift please contact  
swilson@ringwouldwithkingsdown-pc.gov.uk  
also if you have space in your car and can offer a lift. 
  
Please continue to send your photographs of your favourite views to us! 
Thanks to those who have contributed so far.  
 
Best regards 
  
Ringwould with Kingsdown Parish Council 
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